

## The Town Of Newington New Hampshire

Established 1713

Joseph W. Mollica, Chairman New Hampshire Liquor Commission 50 Storrs Street Suite 8 PO Box 503 Concord, NH 03301 May 2, 2017

**RE:** Stoneface Brewery - Newington

Dear Commissioner Mollica,

The Newington Planning Board approved the site plan for Stoneface Brewery Company which includes food and beverage services on the patio. The Town has no objections to this use.

Sincerely,

Martha Roy, Town Administrator

CC:

Gerald Coogan, AICP

Town Planner